
OUR  PEDIATRIC  OFFICE  IS

OPEN  DURING  COVID-19

CLOSURES !

Your child's pediatrician is available for you to
schedule your child's next well-check visit for

the following and more:

Member of the American Academy of Pediatrics - Orange County Chapter • www.aap-oc.org

The COVID-19 pandemic

has changed many

things. But one thing is

still the same...

Children Need their
Check-Ups!

The AAP encourages

families to continue

visiting their

pediatrician to keep

children healthy & on

schedule.

Contact Your Provider's Office
When you make an appointment, ask any and all
questions about your child's health or COVID-19.
Your provider is happy to answer them and help!

#CallYourOCPediatrician

Growth &
Development

NutritionMental Health Immunizations

Is your child safe from other
preventable diseases?

Is your child getting all
necessary nutrients?

How is your child coping
during this pandemic?

Is your child's
development on track?
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